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       Upcoming Meetings
General Meeting:      
May 27.   “Lake Erie Walleye and Steelhead Fishing Seminar”   Wheatley Legion.  7 p.m.
No Executive Meeting in May.   
General Meeting Minutes: April 8, 2014
Attendance: 23
Minutes: Moved by Larry McDonald, seconded by Dennis Reive to adopt the minutes as printed in the newsletter.  Carried. 
Treasurer’s Report:  Credit Union- $8557.88   RBC Raffle Acct.- $3023.02  Turkey Account- $1.04  Bills: Gerry Harvieux- $33.90 (club business cards); Brittany Bourgeois- $341.72 (door prizes); Dale Wiper- $31.21 (copying).  Moved by Richard Leslie, seconded by Dale Smith to pay the bills.  Carried.

Ron Bell turned in $40 to the club which was our share of tickets that he sold for the Quality Deer Management Association raffle.  Thanks Ron! 
Membership Report:  Single-89 Family- 14 (25 total) Life- 1 Total Membership- 129  
Entertainment Report:  Dale Wiper reported on the upcoming fishing seminar which will be held on May 27th.  Moved by Dale Wiper, seconded by Brittany Bourgeois to budget up to $300 for the fishing seminar.  Carried.

The committee will be researching prices for the purchase of electronic equipment for use at meetings and other club functions.
The June 10th speaker (tenative) will be Tammy Dobbie who will give a talk on the control of cormorants in the western basin of Lake Erie.
Old Business:
1. Big Buck and Sportsman Show- Brittany 
Bourgeois reported that vendor tables are sold out- 37 vendors in total.  Set up for the show will take place on Thursday and Friday. 
2. OFAH Convention- Peter Wood brought back pamphlets and reports and gave a rundown on the weekend.  He encourages everyone who gets a chance to one day attend this convention.

3. Website- Brittany Bourgeois reported that she has updated the club website.

4. Club business cards have been printed for use by members.  Contact President Dan if you want some cards.

50/50 Winners- Jack Szorvas, Dave Kirchoeffer.

Moved by Jack Szorvas, seconded by Don Wigle to adjourn.  Carried.
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We welcome to the club our two newest members: Alan Bering and Gary Chapman who both hail from Kingsville.  We hope you enjoy your stay in the club!
Executive Meeting Minutes: April 22, 2014

Present: Dan Reive, Deb McCormick, Don Wigle, Ken Koehler, Jack Szorvas, Larry McDonald, Gerry Harvieux, Brittany Bourgeois, Dean Ware, Danielle Russel, Dale Wiper, Dennis Reive, Peter Wood, Leo Wybenga, Dale Smith.
Correspondence:  Thank you letters sent to Liqui-Force, Erieau Marina and Electrical Wholesale Supply for recent donations.

Treasurer’s Report: RBC- $15612.02.  Woodslee Credit Union- $8559.25  Bills: Canada Post- $169.50 (2014 mail box rental); Ken Koehler- $124.87 (stamps for newsletters); the following bills were budgeted for Big Buck expenses: Larry McDonald- $1975.47; Peter Wood- $307.74; Dan Reive- $131.16; Brittany Bourgeois- $826.85; Don Wigle- $168.03.  Moved by Deb McCormick, seconded by Brittany Bourgeois to pay the bills.  Carried.

Membership Report:  Single- 89  Family- 14(25)  Life-1  Total Membership- 129

Entertainment Committee: the Fishing Seminar for May 27th is all set to go.  Tammy Dobbie, who is the Park Ecologist at Point Pelee Park, is confirmed to be the guest speaker at the June 10th meeting.  The committee is exploring the purchase of a P.A. system and television to use at club functions.

